
 

 

 St Joseph’s 
Reception Newsletter 

The children have enjoyed another exciting week.  Our fun activities have been focused on our book 

‘The Emperor’s New Clothes.  They have particularly enjoyed our clothes shop roleplay and being 

fashion designers! 

Our new mini topic is ‘Stories and Rhymes’. Next week is our ‘Storytelling week’, with an 

emphasis on communication and language.  

 
How you can support your child at home:  

• Share favourite stories with all the family together 

• Talk about favourite characters 

• Encourage your child to retell the story in their own words using props and 

actions. 

• Draw a picture of their favourite characters in the story  

 

 

 

Maths- In maths we have been learning about doubles numbers, we will also be looking 

at odd and even numbers. 

 

How to support your child at home: 

• Ask children to find odd and even numbers at every opportunity – match up socks 

and talk about pairs or odd numbers. 

• Play a dominoes game with your child. 

• Listen to this song with your child. 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=At0quRa90rs&t=1s 

                                                                                                       

                                                                  
                                    

 

 

 

 

 

Please work alongside us to help your child reach their full potential.  You can do this by reading 

with them, signing the reading record and ensuring it is in school every day.  The Phonics QR codes 

are a fantastic resource to help you and your child progress in phonics. 

We will be re-assessing the children in the last two weeks of the half term, so please ensure that 

you take every opportunity to use this fantastic resource.  Paper copies of QR codes were sent 

home last week.   

 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=At0quRa90rs&t=1s
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 For Your information: In the mornings, a teacher will be at a table 

near the door working with groups of children to help further their 

learning. Please allow your children to walk through the doors 

independently.  

https://www.topmarks.co.uk/Search.aspx?Subject=37 

JpdGVzaXplL3RvcGljcy96czNqMnY0&ntb=1   

This is the way! | Play dough song for fine motor development | Dough dance 

 

Our new topic is: ‘Stories and Rhymes’ 

• We will have a lovely week sharing the children’s favourite 
stories and encouraging them to be story tellers themselves. 
We would love for parents or grandparents to come and read 
at 2.45pm each day but please do let us know in advance 
which day you would like to come.  

• If you any have any spare jogging bottoms, underwear or socks 
to donate, we would greatly appreciate it. 
 

 

Family lives offers confidential support through its free helpline 

service on 0808 800 2222. They offer advice and emotional support on 

any aspect of parenting or family life. 

https://www.topmarks.co.uk/Search.aspx?Subject=37
https://www.bing.com/ck/a?!&&p=85cde0bed0b48d778beb29820b6442adce6c841a2865f665e65ccf0fa7e98f60JmltdHM9MTczNjM4MDgwMA&ptn=3&ver=2&hsh=4&fclid=22544534-d642-63ec-3af0-51fad7a2623a&psq=interactice+games+eyfs&u=a1aHR0cHM6Ly93d3cuYmJjLmNvLnVrL2JpdGVzaXplL3RvcGljcy96czNqMnY0&ntb=1
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=yL2h-apUJak&t=5s
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We had an exciting time making invitations to ‘The Emperors Banquet’ 

and designing t-shirts for a fashion show for our year 6 buddies. 



 

Highlights: 

 

          

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

We have had fun being teachers and learners.  

We particularly enjoyed learning about kings and queens too! 


